From: Baker. Larry

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Subject: Apache State SWD # 3

Date: Friday, February 26, 2016 10:27:06 AM

All,

Apache will begin backfilling the pasture area on Monday February 29 and also removing the
remainder of contaminated soil around the pipeline inside the facility. Please let me know if you
have any questions or wish to discuss. Thanks and have a good weekend.

Bruce Baker

Apache Corporation
Environmental Technician
Northwest District

Email: larry.baker@apachecorp.com
Mobile: 432-631-6982
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